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Modern Foreign Languages 
Overview
The MFL department is a highly successful and supportive team. We take a collaborative approach towards teaching and learning, sharing ideas and resources to ensure all lessons are engaging for students, with the aim of developing a deeper understanding of languages and ensuring all students progress and achieve. French is taught to GCSE and Spanish, which is proving very popular, is in its second year. Students in Year 8 will be choosing their options this year and starting the three year GCSE course. Northwood School strongly encourages students to choose MFL as an option. 
The ethos is such that there is a continuous need to reach higher and higher standards and this has been reflected in our consistently good and improving results. There is a range of experience within the team with a clear expectation that everyone shares approaches for good practice and in collaborating to develop and review SOWs and other resources.  

Teaching groups
Students are taught in their form groups in Years 7 and 8 and thereafter Year 9 are put into sets, allowing teachers to deliver appropriate lessons and to begin GCSE work. Class sizes vary but there are typically 25 students in each class. 
The courses
· At KS4, Year 9, 10 and 11 students follow the full AQA GCSE syllabus. 
Enrichment
MFL homework club runs every week at lunchtime and is very well attended. There is also a Portuguese club run by our native speaker teacher and students are strongly encouraged to take their Portuguese GCSE when ready. We hope to establish a further Portuguese study group to allow students from the local area to follow the GCSE course. Students in Years 7 and 8 are encouraged to participate in the nationally recognised Language Leaders Award run by Anglian Ruskin University. We have links with schools in Tours and students regularly write letters to their pen pals. The MFL department will shortly be publishing its first termly newsletter
Trips
Students have been offered the opportunity to attend very popular residential trips to France and we hope to establish a Spanish residential very soon. 
